THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

25 July 2014

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to my letter of 8 July 2014 concerning the informal
consultations which I will conduct in accordance with Resolution 66/296 on “Organization
of the High-Level Plenary meeting of the sixty-ninth session of the General Assembly, to
be known as the World Conference on Indigenous Peoples™.

The third and final consultation will now be held on Monday, 18 August and Tuesday,
19 August 2014 in Conference Room 2 (CB).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

YA

John W. Ashe

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



